Learner Permit Test Information
The written test, which must be passed in order to obtain a learner permit, may now be taken at Maple Mountain High School.  The procedure is as follows:

1.  Each student must be at least 15 years old to start Driver Education.  Students must be enrolled at MMHS.  Landmark and UCAS students who live in the 
MMHS boundaries may also take Driver Education at MMHS.
2. The $95.00 Driver Education fee must first be paid at the MMHS finance office.  The receipt will then be taken to Mr. Hyer and an appointment can be made to take the learner permit test.  All tests will be given either before or after school.  A student can take the test up to two times in one day.  
3. Students must pass a random 50 question test with at least an 80% score.  You may take the test up the three (3) times at MMHS.  Studying the Utah Driver Handbook is essential to being able to pass the test.  Handbooks can be picked up from Mr. Hyer or any Driver License facility (Orem, Provo). You probably won’t pass without studying the manual.  Study before taking the test.  If you don’t pass on the first three attempts, you will need to go to the Orem Diver License Office to take the permit test. 
4. Upon passing the test, students will still need to go to the Driver License office in Orem to complete the steps necessary to obtain a learner permit.  Passing the test does NOT allow a student to begin driving on the road.  The Orem office is open Monday – Friday, from 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM.  The fee for a learner permit is $15.00.  More information can be found at http://publicsafety.utah.gov/dld/learnerpermit12.html
5. After obtaining a permit, students will then need to come back to the MMHS finance office to sign up for a driver education class.  You may NOT sign up for a class until you have obtained a learner permit.
